Cato Community Newsletter September 2024

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



I hope you all enjoyed the ice cream truck event as much as Selena and I did. Visiting with you and seeing how much your children have grown, always makes this a great, and yummy, event.

We now move on to our next event which recognizes our older community members with a Senior Appreciation Luncheon. If you are interested in joining us for this annual fun event, please see the information included on the newsletter.

Regardless of age, everyone is encouraged to return the entry form for the Starbuck's gift card giveaway. With the first day of Fall coming up in September, you could have one of their delicious seasonal beverages on us. Our way of saying thanks a "latte" for being here with us.



CHEE GIVENMAY

WIN a Starbucks Gift Card!
Return entry below by September 10th.

NAME:	
PHONE:	
ADDRESS:	

National Coffee Day - September 29th
The first shipment of coffee arrived to the US from Brazil
on this day in 1723. What would we do without coffee?!

Senior Luncheon Update

September 12th at 1:30 Belmont Parks and Recreation (1315 E Catawba St)

Please contact the office if:

- you haven't confirmed attendance
- you haven't received and returned the
- request for menu selection
- you need transportation

There will be some interesting entertainment as well as great food and socializing. Also, Myrna will be offering an optional tour of the facility to show you all that is offered there.



September 22nd First Day of Fall



Helpful Numbers:

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800 Animal Control: 704-866-3300 For Emergencies call 911 WASTE PRO

Trash Pickup Every Thursday

ext bulk pick up October 17th chedule yard waste pickup with the ty of Belmont 704-825-0507



